N HILLSBURGH MINOR SOFTBALL
Hillsburgh 2012 SOFTBALL PITCHING CLINIC
W, April 23rd, 24th & 25th, 2012
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Dear Pitchers and Coaches,

We are holding our 19" Annual Pitching Clinic at the Hillsburgh Community Centre, on Monday April
23rd, Tuesday April 24th and Wednesday April 25"

And we invite you to take part.

It is a great opportunity for new players to learn the basic fundamentals of being a pitcher. For
returning players the chance to re-develop the skills you have learned previously. For coaches it is
good for you to attend so that you also know what steps are required for this position, and how you
can work on these skills with your players.

Doug Neil is our instructor again this year. With many years of experience, his expertise and
Teaching skills ensures that you will become the best pitcher you can be — with practice Of course!
It also gives you other great skills to work on to be a well-rounded player.
You must bring your glove, and a catcher with you (the catcher from your Team would be great, your
coach or parent — there is much to learn and they will be able to Help you remember the steps and
skills to becoming a pitcher.

The cost is $37.50 per participant

Group A - Beginners 0 — 2 years experience 7 -8 p.m.
Group B - Intermediates 2 and more years’ experience 8 -9 p.m.

Please contact Robin Brooks at president@hillsburghminorsoftball.ca if you need more information.

Send completed form and cheque, made out to Hillsburgh Minor Softball, to:

Hillsburgh Pitching Clinic

¢/ o Robin Brooks

P.O. Box 322

Hillsburgh, Ontario NOB 1Z0
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